
 

 

Attention Reid Golfers 
 

As the season moves forward very quickly, here are 

a couple of friendly reminders of proper etiquette 

on the golf course which grounds staff occasionally 

come across. 

 

Remember golf is a game of integrity and respect.  

Proper etiquette is having the respect to leave the 

golf course in better playing condition for the 

players behind you so they can enjoy their 

experience much like the first group of the day. 

 

Any comments or concerns regarding etiquette or 

course conditioning please reach out to Reid Golf 

Course Superintendent, 

Jeff Plasschaert  

 



 

 

Please do not take divots or swing on the greens. 

If your ball happens to land on a different green then 

intended, you may take free relief off of the green. 

If you see cases like this please let someone in the pro 

shop know, this behavior is unacceptable and will not be 

tolerated! 

 
Left photo is on #2 green and right is a divot replaced on #6 green. 

On the topic of greens, please repair your ballmarks.  No 

one wants to putt through this! 

 



 

 

Finally, please apply bug spray and sunscreen (or 

anything that is an aerosol) on a cart path.  The above 

items injure the turf much like this area on #10 

fairway. 

 

 

 

The staff at Reid appreciates your help, more 

importantly your fellow golfers say THANKS! 


